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No.1-5/ 2004-TW/ 84
ANDAMAN & NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
Directorate of Tribal Welfare

Secretariat
sk sk

Port Blair, dated % ' December, 2010

To

The Assistant Secretary (lab)
A & N Administration.

Sub:- Information regarding number of SC/ST Children
studying in NCLP-reg.

Sir,

I am directed to refer to the letter No. Z16025/16/2010-CL
dated 15/11/2010 of the Under Secretary to Govt. of India, Ministry
of Labour & Employment, Shram Shakti Bhavan, New Delhi
addressed to the Secretary (Labour) A & N Administration,
regarding the above mentioned subject (copy enclosed). In this
context, it is stated the Tribal Welfare Department is not having
data regarding children studying under National Child Labour
Project schools/ scheme. However, no Scheduled Caste has been
notified by the A & N Administration.

Yours faithfully,

OtiL\\o .

Assistant misgioner(TW)
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